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Monday, September 30, 2024 at 11:12:55 Australian Eastern Standard TimeMonday, September 30, 2024 at 11:12:55 Australian Eastern Standard Time

Subject:Subject: RE: GDS Index – confirming joint strategies (MOH and TPK)
Date:Date: Friday 27 September 2024 at 3:59:44 PM Australian Eastern Standard Time
From:From: MB - OIA
To:To: Wendy McGuinness, 
CC:CC:
Attachments:Attachments: image001.png, image002.png, image003.png, image004.png

Tēnā koe Wendy
 
Thank you for your emails, I’m sorry for the delay in responding.
 
Our Strategy Team have advised that they also defer their answer to MSD (like MoE and OT).
 
Please get in touch if you have any further questions.
 
Ngā mihi 
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From:From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessins)tute.org>
Sent:Sent: Thursday, 26 September 2024 4:01 pm

Subject:Subject: Re: GDS Index – confirming joint strategies (MOH and TPK)
 
Hi there,
 
Just wondering how you are going; it would be terrific to get a response in the next few days.
 
Many thanks, Wendy
 

 
 

Date: Date: Monday, 16 September 2024 at 2:32 PM
To: To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Subject: Subject: Automatic reply: GDS Index – confirming joint strategies (MOH and TPK)

Tēnā koe

Thank you for your email. This is an automatic reply to let you know we received it.

If you are submitting an Ojicial Information Act request, in accordance with the Act, we'll let you
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know our decision within no more than 20 working days. If you'd like to calculate the timeframe,
you can use the Ombudsman's online calculator here: http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

Sometimes we may need to clarify aspects of a request. You can expect to hear from us soon if
that is the case here.

Please note, we publish some of our Ojicial Information Act responses on our web site. We will
not publish your name or contact details.

If you have any questions while we're processing your request, please let us know via

Ngā mihi




